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NOTIFICATION	

	
	

Reference:	 	 Information	 related	 with	 the	 Common	 Service	 Centre	 (CSC)	
engaged	 by	 the	 University	 of	 Delhi	 during	 the	 Open	 Book	
Examination	 scheduled	 to	 be	 held	 from	 1st	 July,	 2020	 as	 per	
datesheet		

	
	

The	 University	 of	 Delhi	 in	 the	 prevailing	 situation	 of	 the	 COVID-19	 pandemic,	 as																	
one-time	measure	is	going	to	conduct	the	Open	Book	Examination	(OBE)	for	the	final	
semester/year/term	 students	 (including	 ex-students)	 of	 Undergraduate	 and	 Post	
graduate	 courses	 (including	 SOL	 and	 NCWEB)	 for	 the	 academic	 session	 2019-20	
from	1st	July,	2020	onwards.		
	
The	University	of	Delhi	has	engaged	the	CSC	academy	under	the	aegis	of	the	Ministry	
of	Electronics	and	Information	Technology	(MeitY),	Government	of	India,	to	facilitate	
the	students	with	either	 limited	or	no	network	and	hardware	 facility	 to	appear	 for	
the	OBE	without	payment	of	any	fee.	
	
The	students	who	wish	to	avail	the	ICT	infrastructure	facility	at	the	CSCs	should	note	
the	following	information	related	with	the	CSC:		
	
1.	 The	 students	 can	 locate	 the	 nearest	 CSC	 through	 the	 CSC	 locator	 at	

https://locator.csccloud.in/		
	

2.	 In	 case	 of	 any	 doubts/clarifications,	 the	 students	 may	 approach	 the	 district	
resources	of	the	CSC	academy	available	at	https://csc.gov.in/statdistrictlist		

	

3.	 For	easier	identification	of	the	physical	location	of	the	nearest	CSC,	the	students	
can	 download	 an	 app	 available	 at	 the	 link	 given	 below:	
https://play.google.com/store/apps/details?id=com.arcgis.esri.bankgis1		

	

	
Prof.	Vinay	Gupta	
Dean	(Examinations)	
	
	
	
 

University of Delhi, Main Campus, Delhi-110007 (India) 
Tel:27001057/27667934, Website: du.ac.in	


